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Date: June 13, 2016 

Re:  Hearts Full of Gratitude for Friday Morning Dallas SLLC Symposium 

 

American playwright and novelist Thornton Wilder wrote, “We can only be 
said to be alive in those moments when our hearts are 
conscious of our treasures.”   

 

Each of you are a treasure and our 
hearts are full from the wonderful Friday 
morning we experienced together at the Dallas 
Servant Leadership Learning.  We cannot begin 
to express the amount of gratitude we have for 
Communities Foundation providing a beautiful 
space for the event to happen and providing a 
bountiful breakfast to start our day.   

 

Thank you Tara Albertson for kicking off the day and inspiring us 
with the importance of feedback and the link to trust in our 
organizations.  And, thank you to our incredible mini-session 
breakout presenters—Mike Blevins, Ginny Gilmore, Deborah 
Welch, Chief Mac Tristan and his stellar Coppell 
officers, John Viard, Pat Falotico, Luis Duran-
Aparicio, and Timm Chamberlain.   

 

So many of you expressed appreciation for the 
information you learned in each of these sessions.  We are so appreciative of 
our friends who flew in from other parts of the country to share with us, and 
also to our SLLC local members who shared from your experience. 



 

Many of you have asked for a way to contact our presenters should you 
have follow up questions.  Here are email addresses for each of our breakout 
presenters: 

Feedback Opening Session Tara Albertson Tara.albertson@tdindustries.com  
Training and Development Duane Trammell 

Timm Chamberlain 
(for materials) 

duane@amca.com 
timm@coral-cottage.com  

Culture Change  Mike Blevins mike@blevinstx.net 
Virtual SLLC Deborah Welch 

Ginny Gilmore 
deborahvw@aol.com  
ginnygilmore2@gmail.com  

Onboarding and Retention 
SWA 

John Viard John.viard@wnco.com 

Sharing Power Coppell Police Chief Mac Tristan mtristan@copelltx.gov  
Greeleaf Best Test® Pat Falotico pfalotico@greenleaf.org  
Servant Leadership in 
Spanish 

Luis Duran Aparicio luis@amca.com  

 

Thank you again for your 
overwhelming response for 
this symposium 
experiment.  We 
appreciated your feedback 
and will incorporate your 
ideas in our future 
sessions. 

Save the date for our last 
session of the year at 
Celebration Restaurant on 
September 2.  More information will come in early August. 

With appreciation, 

Duane Trammell  Carol Haddock  Luis Duran-­Aparicio 
 Tara Mibus  Ann McGee-­Cooper 


